CITY OF WEST HOLLYWOOD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
FEE RESOLUTION AMENDMENT
FISCAL YEAR 2018-19

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of
West Hollywood will hold a public hearing on MONDAY, DECEMBER 17,
2018, to consider a resolution to amend the Master Fee Resolution for
Fiscal Year 2018-19.

The report recommends approval of the resolution establishing the
hours of operation and setting parking rates for the La Jolla-Havenhurst
Lot and setting evening permit parking rates for the Kings Road Parking
Structure and Spaulding Lot

Said hearing will be held at 6:30 p.m. or as soon thereafter as can
be heard at West Hollywood Park Public Meeting Room — Council
Chambers, 625 N. San Vicente Boulevard, West Hollywood.

A copy of the proposed changes to the fee resolution and related
justification documents will be available for public review at the City
Clerk’s Office, West Hollywood City Hall, 8300 Santa Monica Boulevard,
West Hollywood, beginning December 12, 2018, during regular City Hall
hours.

For further information contact the Parking Services Division (323)
848-6400. Written comments may be addressed to Bill Bortfeld, Parking
Services & Projects Officer by email to bbortfeld@weho.org by or by mail
c/o City of West Hollywood, Parking Services Division at 8300 Santa
Monica Blvd., West Hollywood, CA
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